
Lead Testing and Remediation
August 2022

Testing
Lead testing of the drinking water at Discovery Public School of Faribault was conducted on
August 19, 2022 by Minnesota Valley Testing Laboratories, Inc. Results were above acceptable
levels for drinking water. A link to results is available on our website.

Remediation
To minimize lead exposure, filters were installed on each drinking water tap within 30 days.


